
Feedback Request 

Dear [Advisor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to take a moment to thank you for the recent re-

enrollment advising session on [Date]. Your insights were invaluable in helping me navigate my 

academic journey. 

To continually improve our advising services, I would appreciate it if you could provide some 

feedback regarding the session. Your thoughts on the following points would be particularly 

helpful: 

• Content clarity and relevance 

• Effectiveness of communication 

• Areas for improvement 

• Any additional comments or suggestions 

Please feel free to reply to this email or, if you prefer, I am happy to arrange a follow-up call or 

meeting at your convenience. 

Thank you once again for your support. I look forward to hearing your thoughts! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Student ID] 


